
Recipient: 

 

Prosecutor General 

Yurii Yakovlevich Chaika 

Prosecutor General´s Office 

ul. B. Dmitrovka, d. 15a 

125993 Moscow GSP – 3 

Russian Federation 

 

 

Dear General Procurator, 

 

I am writing to draw your attention to the case of Oleg Sentsov, a Ukrainian film director. He 

was detained in May 2014 and transferred to Moscow after he openly criticized the Russian 

invasion of Crimea. Russian authorities have unjustly accused Sentsov of terrorism, torturing 

him in custody. 

 

 

With respect to the above-mentioned facts, I ask you to provide: 

 

 An independent investigation of the torture of Oleg Sentsov and his safe return to 

Crimea; 

 Consular assistance to all foreigners detained in the Russian Federation. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter, your help is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 


